
From: Dale Barr [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2011 6:27 PM 
To: aia_implementation 
Subject: "Post-grant review" provisions of the AIA (Chapter 32) -- request to 
volunteer 

Dear USPTO, 
Regarding the “Post-grant review” provisions of the AIA (Chapter 32), is the PTO 
preparing rules on how such post-grant reviews will be implemented? If so, are 
practicing patent attorneys from private law firms being encouraged to participate 
in this process? If so, I would like to volunteer to participate in these 
activities. Can you please let me know who I can contact about this? 
Thanks very much, 
Dale Barr 

Dale C. Barr, Esq. 
[phone redacted] 
[phone redacted] 
[e-mail address redacted] 


